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The grant received from Kelburn Wind Farm, £2000, was spent in 2012 on outdoor weather 
gear for six new volunteers and is still in use. 
 
This year to date we have had 29 call outs, or ‘Shouts’ as they are known, rescuing 50 
people.  Five of these were carried out in darkness.  We cannot publish photographs without 
the permission of the people concerned but I enclose a cutting from our local paper, The 
Largs and Millport Weekly News, which will give a snapshot of the work carried out by our 
Lifeboat crews.  Also attached is a photograph of our B Class Lifeboat,  the R. A. Wilson 
(B854) with local Helmsman Brian Rankin in charge. 
 
In the past year, the RNLI has changed its emphasis from Sea Rescue to Sea Safety and has 
started a programme of educating the public about the dangers of water rather than only 
focusing on rescuing them from it. 
 

 

 


